
Dear new student   

I have been at West Notts College for three years now. When I first came to the college, I was 
nervous at first because I didn’t know anyone. Soon I was excited to go to college because I was 
accepted at college and I was made me feel welcome.  

For my first year I did Childcare Entry Level 3, then the following year I did Practical Work Skills 
Level 1, that’s where I went to the care home for work experience. 

The last course I have done is Pathways to Progression Level 1 course. On each course I was able 
to work on improving my English and maths.  

The teachers have been very friendly and lovely, they were all dressed-up smart too. When I first 
came to the college, they did a first week of different activities so everyone can get used to 
people. I made lots of new friends at college, some people were new at college. I had lots of 
support and I was given help with my work and my spelling because I needed some support. 

The trip I went on the first year at college I went on work placement. I did looking after the 
children and that was fun and we had another trip to the rubbish tip, where we had to do 
recycling. When I did Practical Work Skills, I went to the care home where we looked after people, 
and we served food and drinks. 

Recently I have achieved a courage award my support person went with me to the ceremony 
because I won the award.  

I think the college is the best experience and I would come back again because I can learn new 
skills at college. I learn maths and English and all other kinds of things at college.    

Yours sincerely 

 

       


